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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Keith Austin, Chief Road Inspector    

 

DATE: June 8, 2018 

 

EVENT: Prairie Meadows Estates Subdivision Asphalt Overlay Project 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Weather Permitting Capital Paving and Construction LLC, on behalf of 

Boone County Resource Management, will begin an asphalt overlay in the 

Prairie Meadows Estates Subdivision.  Streets affected will be East Prairie 

Circle, East Meadow Lark Lane, and East Schooner Road. Work will begin 

on Tuesday, June 12, 2018 and is expected to last approximately five 

working days between the hours of 7:00 am and 7:00 pm.   The roads will 

remain open but may be reduced to one lane at times. Motorists should avoid 

driving through fresh oil and asphalt pavement and to use caution in all work 

zones.  

 

No parking will be allowed on the streets during working hours so this work 

can be performed.  

 

Please note that weather conditions can affect the start and completion dates 

of construction.  Thank you for your cooperation as we improve the roads 

you travel. 

 

For additional information on our road projects please visit our website at: 
https://www.showmeboone.com/resourcemanagement/Engineering/Projects.asp  

 


